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February	5,	2019	
	
	
Representative	Ann	Pugh,	Chair	
House	Human	Services	Committee	
Montpelier,	VT	05601	
		
	
Dear	Representative	Pugh:	
		
The	Physician	Assistant	Academy	of	Vermont	(PAAV)	supports	efforts	to	protect	women’s	
reproductive	rights	and	access	to	comprehensive	reproductive	care.	
	
Healthcare	providers	must	be	able	to	provide	evidence-based,	high	quality	care	that	aligns	with	a	
patient’s	goals.	Therefore,	the	PAAV	supports	H.	57.	
																																																																																						 	
Please	contact	us	if	you	have	any	further	questions.		
		
	
Sincerely,	
		
	
Christine	O’Neill,	MMSc,	PA-C	
	
President,	Board	of	Directors	
PA	Academy	of	Vermont		
	
	


